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Miscellany

Appointment

Dr Richard J. W. Williams, Consultant Child and
Adolescent Psychiatrist, has been appointed Director
of the Health Advisory Service from 1 April 1992.

Award winner

Dr Anthony Daniels, consultant psychiatrist at
Dudley Road and All Saints’ Hospitals, Birmingham,
has been given this year’s Charles Douglas-Home
Memorial Trust award. Dr Daniels has been com-
missioned to write a study of the National Health
Service, which The Times will publish later this year.

Maxwell Jones Archive

Mrs Chris Jones, wife of the late Dr Maxwell Jones,
announces the formation of the Maxwell Jones
Archive. The Collection will be permanently housed
in the Planned Environment Therapy Trust Archive
and Study Centre in Gloucestershire. Mrs Jones
would be happy to hear from anyone who has or
knows of any letters, notes, photographs, tape-
recordings, films, lecture notes, documents, and any
other material and memories related to Dr Jones’ life,
or to his work in therapeutic communities/open
systems: Mrs Chris Jones, R.R.1, Wolfville, Nova
Scotia BOP 1X0, Canada.

New publications

Patterns of Hospital Medical Staffing: General
Psychiatry by Robin Dowie is one of eight specialty
reports on hospital medical staffing. It is published
by HMSO for the Department of Health and can be
obtained from booksellers or HMSO Publications

Centre, PO Box 276, London SW8 5DT (telephone
071 873 9090; fax 071 873 8200), price £9.30. A
comment on this book will appear in a future issue of
the Psychiatric Bulletin.

Psychological Aspects of Stillbirth and Neonatal
Death: an annotated bibliography by Stanford
Bourne and Emanuel Lewis is available from the
Librarian, The Tavistock Clinic, Tavistock Centre,
120 Belsize Lane, London NW3 5BA at the price of
£10.00 (£11.50 including postage).

Everybody’s Death Should Matter to Somebody: A
Review and Recommendations by a Working Group
of the Scottish Health Service Advisory Council is
available, price £5.30, from HMSO Bookshops,
good booksellers and HMSO Publications Centre
(mail and telephone orders only) PO Box 276,
London SW8 5DT (telephone orders 071 873 9090;
general enquiries 071 873 0011).

The History of Leavesden Hospital is available,
price £3.75, from Hugh Dulley, Mental Handicap
Unit, Harperbury Hospital, Harper Lane, Shenley,
Radlett, Herts WD7 9HQ.

Nuffield Council on Bioethics

The Chairman of the Nuffield Council on Bioethics
has announced that the Council is setting up a
Working Party on Genetic Screening under the
Chairmanship of Professor Dame June Lloyd,
Nuffield Professor of Child Health in the University
of London. Its terms of reference include identifying
and defining ethical questions raised by recent
advances in biological and medical research in order
to respond to, and to anticipate, public concern.
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